
Fw: Resignation

David Conklin <chief@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Mon 2/13/2023 8:36 AM

To: David McFadden <dmcfadden@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Cc: Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Mayor McFadden,

Please add the resignation of Officer Basilicata to the Village BOT Meeting Agenda for Wednesday.

Thank you,

David Conklin
Chief of Police
Village of Tuxedo Park Police Department
1 Tuxedo Road
Tuxedo Park, NY 10987
(845) 351-4741

From: Adam Basilicata <adambasilicata@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 7:37 AM
To: David Conklin <chief@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Subject: Resignation
 
Chief Conklin,

This email is to inform you that I am resigning from the Village of Tuxedo Park Police Department. I
want to take this time to thank you, Mayor McFadden, and the Village board for a great 15 months. It
was a honor and a privilege to work here.

Sincerely

Adam Basilicata 


